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Please do not pass HB 3501. This bill takes the rights of the tax paying, law abiding 

citizens and gives it to people that trespass on their property! I can hardly believe that 

we even have to say that this is outrageous. The path this state and our government 

is on is scary! Soon Oregon will be left with addicts who get paid to be and you will 

have driven out all the people who actually pay for the resources this government 

needs. This is worse than a bad idea, it is unthinkable.  


